

Lukachukai Community Board of Education, Inc. "Commitment to Children, Commitment to Progress" Navajo Route 12 P. O. Box 230 Lukachukai, Arizona 86507



To:

Parents, Guardians, Students & Community

From:

Harrison Smith, Transportation Manager Lukachukai Community School Inc.

Date:

August 2, 2024

Subject:

Welcome Back to a Safe and Smooth Ride

Dear Students and Parents,

On behalf of the school transportation department, I'd like to extend a warm welcome back for the 2024-2025 school year! We hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer break. As we gear up for another year of learning and growth, we want to ensure that all students have a safe and comfortable experience riding our buses.

Important Reminders from Transportation Department

1.Bus line up change:

This year we will be changing our bus line up. This year at our staff orientation we have decided to move our bus line up to south side. Due to student safety. student pick up and drop off will remain on the east side of the school.

Please see attach map. This will be effective on the first day of school Monday, August 5, 2024.

2. Bus Stop Arrival:

Students should be at their designated bus stops at least 5 minutes before the scheduled arrival time.

3. Communication:

Please keep us informed of any changes to your child's transportation needs, such as a temporary change in pick-up location or a new after-school activity.

4. Safety First:

We prioritize the safety of all students. Please remind your children to follow bus safety rules, including remain seated while the bus is in motion, and refraining from distracting the driver.

We appreciate your patience and understanding, please work with your staff / bus drivers on pick up and drop off locations, we want to be cautious for our safety of the students.



Lukachukai Community Board of Education, Inc. "Commitment to Children, Commitment to Progress" Navajo Route 12 P. O. Box 230 Lukachukai, Arizona 86507



Thank you, for your understanding. If you have any questions, please feel free to call or stop by my office @ (928) 291-0941 or email me at: hsmith@lukaschool.org

Carmen Jodie, Principal

Lukachukai Community School Inc.

CC: Staff



Lukachukai Community Board of Education, Inc. "Commitment to Children, Commitment to Progress" Navajo Route 12 P. O. Box 230 Lukachukai, Arizona 86507



